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There have been some outrageous planning approvals recently for the mews backing onto Belsize Crescent.
Camden is completely ignoring its planning guidelines on overlooking at the cost to Belsize Crescent
residents. It appears anything gets waved through these days

As recorded in one response, there has been constant building works to expand the rear of these small mews
properties after Camden is now waiving through inadequate applications. Residents in Belsize Crescent have
lost any confidence we had in the decency of the planning system

With respect to 9a, the rear dormers and a rear terrace will be deeply intrusive to those living in Belsize
Crescent. It goes completely against Camden guidelines and should most definitely be refused. lim pretty
certain itill be approved though

09:10:07

2018/3539P

S Sigeta

05/10:2018 22:15:25

oBl

The above development would directly look into my habitable space. The addition of a terrace in particular
would severely impact upon and damage my right to privacy. | feel recent granting of planning permissions
have shown a dismissive attitude towards other local residents' real and valid concerns about our right to
respect for private and family life. The cumulative impact of multiple houses all overlooking our habitable
space cannot be ignored either. | object to this development as it does NOT increase the number of housing
stock in London, while posing serious detrimental effects on other resident's everyday lives

2018/3539P

Mr and Mrs Zitt'

077102018 22:04:24

oBI

To whom it may concern,

We are concerned about this proposal as the installation of the dormer windows and terrace would see directly
into two of our bedrooms.

This would be very invasive and effect our privacy.

Please consider this in advance to the application review.

201835391

Jane Boardman

0710,

2018 16:31:19

OB

This proposal if allowed will mean further intrusion and overlooking into habitable rooms for those many of us
who live in Belsize Crescent. The distances involved completely disrespect Camden planning guidelines for
overlooking, intrusion and loss of amenity

The rooflines of this section of Daleham Mews can be seen from Belsize Lane looking along Belsize Park
Mews and are an important part of the Conservation Area, changes to these rooflines are contrary to the
Conservation Area guidelines.

The dormer height will likely reduce the hours of sunlight my small garden and basement rooms receive.

This application must be refused
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